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Check the website for 

membership information 

and events updates. 

www.sylvanarchers.org 

 

 

Email:  

kymbishop@comcast.net 

for contributions to the 

newsletter 

Next board meeting is  Nov. 2  at site TBD 7 PM 

Summer is winding down and hunting season is upon 

us. The board has been busy all summer and we are 

taking the next two months off so that we can enjoy 

the fall and the hunt! 

There are a few things we want to address in the 

newsletter. First of all we have had elections and you 

can go to our website and see any updates. Pretty 

much everyone stayed on board, but we still do have 

some open positions. So if you are interested let us 

know. Karl has stepped up to take on the Range Di-

rector position as we bid Jack Rutz good bye as he 

will be heading off to his central Oregon property in 

the future! 

We know we are having issues with membership and 

cards not working etc. We have been working to get 

those issues resolved. One issue is with the weather, 

it is causing problems with the gate when it gets too 

hot. The other issue is with the cards themselves and 

the out of order sequencing that was sent to us. We 

have been working with the card company to get that 

fixed, but  some of the new member cards were not 

working. Please contact a board member is you are 

having issues and we can give you the monthly code. 

We also have been  working on a new process for 

renewals and new member enrollments. As a remind-

er a list is posted in the club house with your name 

on it and when you are up for renewal. We are work-

ing on doing some sort of reminders, but ultimately it 

is up to you to get your renewal in. 

We have had some Broad heads being shot on the 

courses as well as on the practice range. This is in 

direct violation of our club rules. Unless you are a 

part of Broad head league or in the Broad head pit, 

there are no Broad heads allowed on the range. If 

caught your club privileges will be revoked. We do 

have cameras around the club so we are working on 

identifying the person or people who are doing this. 

We had a great turnout for Nottingham and we took 

the silver bowl again this year! So Congratulations to 

the winning teams! Check out our Facebook page for 

results! 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kim Bishop, MS 

Club President 

www:sylvanarchers.org
mailto:kymbishop@comcast.net
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End of Summer 900 (Fall FITA Shoot) 

 
 Date: 16 September 2017 

• Registration on site from 9-10 am 

• First official arrow flies at 10:30 am 

• Cost: $5 for Sylvan Members, $10 for non-members 
If you have questions, please contact Mike Ellerbe: meellerbe@gmail.com 
 

 
King of the Hill is going strong with 25 members and 53 challenges so far! 
The winner will be crowned at this last shoot for the summer! 
 
 
Nottingham Scores: Check out or Facebook page for more information on 
the winners and scores. 
 
Broad Head League: 
 
The league ended  August 9th. We had a great turn out this season with a 
lot of different styles of shooters! Our marked yardage category is going 
well, that was newly introduced a couple of years ago. We will be posting 
results on our Facebook page and on our website soon! 
 

   It’s all about targets and Broad Head League... 

mailto:meellerbe@gmail.com?subject=End%20of%20Summer%20900
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Archers Afield appreciates our loyal customers and we want to be here for 
you. We will be open 7 days a week all hunting season for your archery 
and hunting needs. Our hours are 10am-8pm Monday through Saturday, 
and 11am-5pm on Sunday. 

Indoor Target League - Starting October 8th we will begin our 13 week In-
door Target League. Our format this year is a Vegas 450 round, shooting 
three arrow ends for 15 ends. We will shoot in teams and scores will be 
handicapped so all ages, skill levels and equipment styles are welcome! 

Cosmic Archery Birthday Parties/Group Events - Archers Afield is pleased 
to offer Cosmic Archery birthday parties, team building and groups. Cos-
mic Archery is a totally new archery experience. The room is blacked out 
and targets and arrows are lit by black lights, there are stage lights, music, 
and much more! Call the shop at 503-639-3553 for more information. 

More events coming to Archers Afield this fall: Archery Date Night, Ladies 
Night, Family Night, Singles Night and Cosmic Archery. 

Visit www.archersafield.com or follow us on our Facebook page 
www.facebook.com/archersafield to stay up to date on all of our events. 
We have something for everyone! 

   What is going on with our local Archery Shops…. 

http://www.archersafield.com
http://www.facebook.com/archersafield


P A G E  4  

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
Job Openings in the archery dept. 
 
The Tualatin store has several openings in our archery/optics department and we are hoping our part-
ners will help us to fill them by passing on the word.  

We are also looking for part time and full time outfitters.  

Qualifications:  

• Outdoor Experience (archery knowledge) 

• 18 years of age 

Able to pass background check and drug screen 

 

Apply Online : cabelas.jobs.  

 

Store Events: 

Saturday Sept. 23 from 9 AM– 3 PM There will be an archery  fitting and shoot in the archery range. 

Sunday Oct, 1 from 10 AM—2 PM Pope and Young antler scoring. If you have a potential trophy animal 
you wish to get scored, bring it in and get is scored! 

 

Keep checking the local website for more information on what is going on at the store! 

 

   What is going on with our local Archery Shops…. 

http://cabelas.jobs/
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Check out the coupon below! 

   What is going on with our local Archery Shops…. 


